TOSHKENT IRRIGATSIYA VA QISHLOQ XO'JALIGINI MEXANIZATSIYALASH MUHANDISLARI INSTITUTI

Competition Bravo, Girls

Within the framework of 5 important initiatives by the President of the Republic of Uzbekistan, a number of
activities are being carried out at the Faculty of Agricultural Mechanization for the effective organization of
students' leisure time. In particular, in conjunction with the Women's Committee of the Institute was held a
traditional student competition "Bravo, Girls".
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The meeting was attended by the Deputy Dean for Youth Affairs H.Boymatov, Chairman of the Women's
Committee of the Faculty N.Kholikova, Teacher of the SD3 N.Isankulova. The winners were awarded with
memorable gifts.
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